
 
 

Town of Amherst 
Brian J. Kulpa 

Town Supervisor 
 

Amherst Municipal Building  |  5583 Main Street  |  Williamsville  NY 14221 
716-631-7032  |  bkulpa@amherst.ny.us  |  www.amherst.ny.us 

For Immediate Release:                      Contact: Joseph McMahon 
July 5, 2019                                                                                               716-628-0710 

 

 

(Amherst, NY):  Amherst Town Hall will be closed at 11am today   

Amherst Town Supervisor Brian Kulpa has announced that Amherst Town Hall, located at 5583 
Main Street in Williamsville, is closed today (Friday, July 5, 2019) at 11am due to a malfunction 

of the air conditioning system. 
 
The malfunction occurred when the well water pump and motor used to cool the building failed. 
As a result, the temperature inside the building is above 95 degrees. A contractor will be onsite 
Monday July 8th to install a new motor on the well water system.  
 
Employees who normally report to work at Amherst Town Hall are asked not to report to work 
today. In addition, previously scheduled appointments for members of the general public with any 
departments based inside the building are canceled and will have to be rescheduled at a later 
date. 
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